
 

 

 

 

DVSS GRADUATION – CLASS OF 2018_- ADDITIONAL GRAD TICKETS 

 

Hello Grads,  
 
There is still a limited number of grad ceremony tickets available. There is an opportunity for 
some graduating students to secure one additional ticket per student for your guests. All tickets 
are available on a first come – first serve basis, due to our time constraints. These tickets can be 
found through an online ticket distribution link starting live Friday June 22 at 9 am and will be 
available until Monday June 25that 4 pm – or until tickets are distributed.  
  
Unfortunately, please note that once these tickets are gone, there will be no additional tickets 
made available.  
  
To access available tickets, please visit the following link on June 22 at 9 am 
- https://dvssgrad2018.eventbrite.ca 
 
Jen Hart 
Dundas Valley Secondary School 
(905) 628 2203 
jshart@hwdsb.on.ca 
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